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RSPA’s Lion King Jr. is Broadway Worthy
Rhodes School for the Performing Arts Presents

Disney’s The Lion King Jr.

Houston, TX.— December 6, 2019 —Rhodes School for the Performing Arts will present
Disney’s The Lion King Jr. as its annual Christmas offering on Thursday, December 12,
2019. This is a Broadway Worthy event with all the magic, pageantry, and grandeur Lion
King lovers have come to expect!  RSPA student artists in grades 4-8,  will demonstrate
their mastery and command of each classical fine art genre - dance, voice,
musicianship, visual arts, and theater.  It all comes together to produce a truly magical
evening that area theater lovers are sure to remember for years to come.

Rhodes School for the Performing Arts
Rhodes School for the Performing Arts is a Fine Art Magnet school that serves over 1200
students in the greater Houston area. Rhodes School is a school of choice that is
dedicated to developing critical thinkers with the character to lead.

Purchase Tickets Today
Disney’s The Lion King Jr. Tickets are available for purchase at
RSPALionKing.Eventbrite.com.

Groups of ten or more are encouraged to email acarter@rhodesschool.org for special
pricing.
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